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Hi there,

It concerns me greatly that we seek to give the ability to bypass someones privacy with no
reasonable checks or considerations.

If there are indeed incidents where this kind of excessive access to someones data is
required, then surely it should be treated as similar to law enforcement agencies gaining
access to a suspected offenders private residence, rather than without any checks or
balances allowing an agency just to gain access to someones digital property.

I would strongly urge that this be reconsidered.

Regards,

Paul Harris.



